Message from Haydon Wilcox


Are you currently exploring or considering ordained ministry in the Church of England then join a vocational retreat at St. Columba’s House, Woking, on 14th - 16th October 2022 led by The Revd. Haydon Wilcox


Amid so much stress and mental health issues would you be Interested in attending a course of three evenings on 14th, 21st & 28th July 2022 to explore Compassion for ourselves and towards others?  It is run by The Revd. Haydon Wilcox at St. Columba’s House, Woking


Contact: admin@stcolumbashouse.org.uk or ring 01483 766498 for more details.


